W1050-1 (Club)

06 Sep 17
MINUTES OF THE CFB NORTH BAY SWIM CLUB 
MEETING HELD AT CFB NORTH BAY SWIMMING POOL





ATTENDEES:
Attached and Sgt Hammond, Maj Palavicino, and Mathieu Roberge
ABSENT: 
Nil
INTRODUCTORY REMARKS

1.     The Club President convened the meeting at 1645 hrs.
	DISCUSSION
	ACTION BY



	REVIEW AND ACCEPTANCE OF PREVIOUS MINUTES

2.     Accepted by all.

	President/Vice


	BUSINESS ARRISING FROM PREVIOUS MINUTES:

3.     Nil


	President/Vice/all


	TREASURER REPORT (Financial Statement attached)
4.     Matthew let us know that he works on base in building 15 and can be reached any time if someone needs to contact him.
He gave an overview of the budget, explained some minor expenditures and points, and is going to make a few changes ("clean-ups") to the budgets.

	Treasurer

	REPORTS FROM SUB-COMMITTEE MEMBERS
5.     Nil

	Sub-Committee


	GENERAL INFORMATION/CLUB CORRESPONDENCE 
6.     Nil

	All

	NEW BUSINESS
7.     Kelly started the meeting by welcoming everyone.   Coaches were introduced: Penny Lecour, Jenn Piper, Michael Denomme and Hillar Lainevool
Coaches addressed parents- talked about raising the expectations of the swimmers this year. Also talked about accountability of swimmers - checking their swim meet entries, Keeping track of what races they are doing, etc, and communicating with Pierre as to any changes that need to be made.

Went over the Swim Ontario Competition Review Process 2014 - 2020

Allison Denomme - suggested that Police check fees be paid for by the team - put in future budget

September Wing Welcome - Thunderbirds booth - 8 families needed to be at the table for 15 minute time slots

Kelly introduced the 3 executives for the team - himself (president), Major Palavicino (vice president) and Mattieu Roberge (treasurer). Kelly noted that the treasurer volunteered for this even though he has no children swimming on the team.
Jim Kilroy - explained about officiating and what's involved - we will attempt to move forward and increase the number of officials on the team and their levels.
Jim is now able to hold clinics here on base

Election:

Matthew Roberge let his name stand for treasurer - all in favor 

Evan Cabanaw - let his name stand for secretary - all in favor
Erin Kilroy - let her name stand for team photographer - all in favor

Nicole Parker - volunteered to be fundraiser coordinator – all in favor

Amended By-Laws:

Everyone approved the amended constitution and by-laws of the swim team.

	All

	ANNOUNCEMENTS
8.     Will now have regular scheduled dry land practice for the Gold group. It will be twice a week, Wed. and Fri. 5-6 pm.
DATE OF NEXT MEETING

9.     TBD

	All
President/Vice

	Adjournment:  

10.
The President adjourned the meeting at 1800 hrs.  
	President/Vice
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